Beggs, Tauren R - DNR

From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR

Sent: Monday, October 29, 2018 4:19 PM
To: Chris Rogers

Cc: John Emery; Quin Lenz

Subject: Notice to Proceed with Work Plan
Hi Chris,

As discussed on the phone, this email acts as my notice to proceed with the work plan with the following comments:
e Soil samples should be collected at a depth that is unsaturated
e  MWO5 should be moved further southeast, if possible, to be more in line with existing monitoring wells and
groundwater flow direction

Thanks,

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

Tauren R. Beggs
Phone: (920) 662-5178
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov

From: Chris Rogers <Chris.Rogers@omnni.com>

Sent: Monday, October 29, 2018 12:30 PM

To: DNR RR NER <DNRRRNER@wisconsin.gov>

Cc: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR <Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov>; John Emery <emery.ja@gmail.com>; Quin Lenz
<Quin.Lenz@omnni.com>

Subject: [WARNING: ATTACHMENT(S) MAY CONTAIN MALWARE]BRRTS# 02-31-564071

Good Afternoon,

Attached is the Site Work Plan for the Allyn Property in Algoma WI.

Tauren — Please reach out to me with any questions. A hard copy is being sent out in the mail today.
We plan on being on site by 0800 on October 31, 2018 to start drilling.

Thank you,
Chris

CHRISTOPHER J. ROGERS, P.G.
Project Manager / Hydrogeologist
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